
 
CITY OF HAMBURG 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
EMPLOYEE RESIGNATION 

HFD NEW MEMBERS 
 
 
 
Notice is Hereby Given that the Hamburg City Council will hold a Special Meeting 
on December 17, 2013 at 8:00 p.m. at the Hamburg City Hall at 181 Broadway 
Ave., Hamburg, MN. 
 
The reason for the special meeting is to accept the resignation of Deputy Clerk Sue 
Block.   The Council will also discuss adding two new members to the Hamburg 
Fire Department. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this meeting feel free to attend the 
meeting, call the City Offices at (952) 467-3232 or write in advance to the City of 
Hamburg, 181 Broadway Ave., Hamburg, MN  55339. 
 
 
 
        Jeremy Gruenhagen 
        City Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
(Posted at Hamburg City Hall, State Bank of Hamburg & Hamburg Post Office on December 13, 2013) 

 


